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Board of Selectmen
October 9, 2002
Special Session

The Board of Selectmen convened in a special session on Wednesday, October 9, 2002 at 7:00 PM in
the Chenery Middle School. All members were in attendance.

The Board reviewed a draft Warrant for the Special Town Meeting scheduled for October 28, 2002. The
Town Administrator reviewed two additional articles that were identified since Monday's meeting,
involving the transfer of Kendall insurance settlement funds and a budgetary issue with the Council on
Aging.

It was determined that the Board would defer the placement of the Council on Aging budget issues, but
place Kendall settlement funds on the Warrant. The Board began a discussion on the proposed zoning
articles. It was decided that the Board would convene jointly with the Warrant Committee later in the
evening.

The Board convened jointly with the Warrant Committee during its regularly scheduled meeting.
The issue of land acquisition and re-zoning of the former Belmont Volkswagen property was reviewed
with the Warrant Committee. It was determined that the discussion should be held in executive session

for the purpose of discussing the value of land.

The Board moved: to go into executive session for the purpose of discussing land value
relating to the potential acquisition of property on Trapelo Road.

The motion passed unanimously (3-0), by roll call vote. The Board shall return to open session.

The Board re-convened in open session. It was agreed that it was not prudent at this time to proceed
with the Town Meeting scheduled for October 28, 2002.

Melvin A. Kleckner, Town Administrator
Clerk, Board of Selectmen
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